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IF YOU NEED TO CONTACT THE SCHOOL FOR ANY REASON, PLEASE E-MAIL THE SCHOOL  AT                                         

Carrutherscreekps@ddsb.ca  .  OFFICE STAFF ARE WORKING REMOTELY AT THIS TIME.  THE SCHOOL EMAIL IS     

MONITORED FROM 8:30 AM TO 4:30 PM MONDAY TO FRIDAY. 

Report cards will be emailed by DDSB during the week of Feb. 17-19.  More details to come.  Please email 

the school this week at Carrutherscreekps@ddsb.ca if your preferred email address has changed.  

 
 

JANUARY/FEBRUARY AT CCPS 

 

           Jan. 27    -    Hat Day 

           Jan. 28    -    Bell Let’s Talk 

           Feb. 4     -    SCC Meeting (6:30-7:30 pm) 

           Feb. 15    -    Family Day 

           Feb. 17    -    Pajama Day 

           Feb. 24    -    Pink Shirt Day 
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CCPS DAILY SCHEDULE 

 9:10  -  11:10   -  Instructional Time 

 11:10  -  12:00  -  Nutritional Break 

 12:00  -  1:30   -  Instructional Time 

 1:30   -  2:15   -  Nutritional Break 

 2:15   -  3:45   -  Instructional Time 

 

R E M I N D E R 

Please report all absences as per usual on the 
Safe Arrival Line 

1-844-350-2646 or 

Attendance.ddsb.ca 
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Message to Families Re Government of Ontario Support for Learners Funding  

Government of Ontario Support for Learners  

The Ontario Government is offering parents/guardians the opportunity to apply for a one-time payment to help offset costs due to COVID-19 during the 2020-21 

school year. Eligible parents or guardians will receive a one-time payment of:  

$200 for each child/youth up to Grade 12* (including students who are in secondary school that are over 18)  

$250 for each child/youth up to age 21 with special needs  

*Please note: Originally, the $200 was only available for each child up to the age of 12. However, beginning January 11, 2021 Support for Learners is expanding to 

include students ages 13 to Grade 12, including students who are in secondary school that are over 18.  

The deadline to apply is Monday, February 8, 2021. 

To learn more about the Support for Learners program visit   https://www.ontario.ca/page/get-support-learners.  

To view the application, visit  https://www.iaccess.gov.on.ca/SupportForLearnersWeb/public/index.xhtml  

DDSB SCHOOL CLIMATE SURVEY  

It’s that time again for the DDSB School Climate Survey. The goal of the survey is to support the academic, social-emotional and well-being of all our students. The survey looks at:  

     Overview Demographics/Identity – who we are  

     Safety/School Climate – how it feels in our school  

     Belonging and Connectedness  

     Meaningful Relationships  

     Student Attitudes 

     Forms of bullying that students have participated in as bully and/or bystander  

     Prevention and Reporting  

It is anonymous. We appreciate your feedback as it helps us plan our next steps.  

The Survey will be open from Jan 6th – March 11th. Here is the link to complete the survey:  

Link to Parent Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CWB20-21Par414  

 

 

ALL 

REGISTRATONS  

ARE DONE ON-LINE 

 

PLEASE DO NOT CALL 

THE SCHOOL 


